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Dates for your diary – details to follow   
w.b. 13

th
 June Y1 statutory phonics screening (plus re-screening for Y2)   

Wed 15
th

 June  Miss Swan/Mrs Hetherington’s class Collective 
Worship  -parents invited 9.15 a.m. 

Wed 15
th

 June Y6 visit to Nissan 

Thurs 16
th
 June Y6 Leavers Service at Durham Cathedral  

w.b. 20
th
 June Easington’s Got Talent auditions p.m. sessions 

Wed 22
nd

 June  Y5 visit Dene School 

Fri 24
th
 June Y5 visit Easington Academy – cancelled  

Fri 24
th
 June Parents invited to Celebration Worship 1.45p.m 

Wed 29th June  Worship at St. Mary’s  - all welcome 9.30a.m. Worship at St. Mary’s  - all welcome 9.30a.m. 
Wed 29th June Easington’s Got Talent Final 5.30p.m   

Fri 1
st
 July Family Friday/Stay and Play  

Send my friend to school day 

Wed 6
th
 July Peterlee Partnership Children’s festival at 

Hesleden Primary 
Wed 6

th
 –Fri 8

th
 July  Y5/6 Residential to Robinwood  

Tues 12
th

 July 
p.m.  

Brass Concert (Y5 and Y6 children) –parents 
invited  - new event 

Wed 13
th

 July Annual reports to parents 

Wed 13
th

 July  End of term discos – new event 

Thurs 14
th

 July Meet the teacher meetings  

Fri 15
th
 July  Summer Fayre 2.30p.m. School Hall  

Mon 18
th

 July Meet the teacher meetings 

Mon 18
th

 July  Singing Concert 2.10p.m.  

Tues  19
th
 July Y6 leavers service St. Mary’s 2.15p.m  

Wed 20
th

 July School closes for summer break   

Autumn Term 2016 

Mon 5
th

 Sept  PDDay  - school closed for children 

Tues 6
th

 Sept School re-opens for children  

 

Star Pupils 

Year Reception Joshua Lawson 
Year One Beth Irving / Charlotte Lawton 
Year Two Poppy Laight 

Year Three Tilly Brennan 
Year Four Lewis Craggs 
Year Five Charlie Armstrong 
Year Six Sammy Luu 

Mrs Swift’s Special Book Owen Brightwell 

Pupils’ pupils Poppy Laight  / Miles Colles 

Sports person of the week Jack Davidson 

Attendance week ending Friday  

Mrs Appleby’s class 98.91 
Miss Swan/Mrs Hetherington’s class 100 

Miss Wiseman’s class 100 

Ms Lilley’s class 97.62 

 
Of STED Parent View 
You may be aware that OfSTED have an on-line 
questionnaire called Parent View. Parent View gives you the 
chance to tell OfSTED what you think about our school. The 
online questionnaire asks for your views on 12 aspects of our 
school from the progress your child is making to whether your 
child is well cared for. The Parent View website can be found 
at http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Swift.  
 

The LORD is my shepherd, I lack nothing. He 

makes me lie down in green pastures, he 

leads me beside quiet waters Psalm 23 1-2 
 
FEED Foodbank Collection 
At East Durham Trust the FEED project is in desperate 
need of donations of non-perishable food. There has been 
an increase in the need for food parcels and 
summer holidays coming, the Project expect that need to 
increase.  Since the start of the project over 6000 adults 
and children have had a food parcel. 
  
Here at Easington CofE primary School  we have decided 
to hold a collection point  for ‘FEED FORTNIGHT’ (which is 
running  from 6

th
 June to the 19

th
 June.) When you are 

shopping this weekend please buy an extra tin or packet  to 
give to the FEED project – even the smallest donation can 
make a difference. Please bring any donations into school 
throughout the week next week – donations will be 
collected by a volunteer on Friday. Thank you, Mrs Swift.  
 
Miss Swan and Mrs Hetherington’s class 
What a busy week our Y3 and Y4 children have had! On 
Wednesday they visited Rainton Meadows – they enjoyed 
exploring the wildlife and learning more about habitats. 
Then on Thursday they worked with Chris Robinson a local 
author worked with our Y3 and Y4 children to write a story 
in a day.  
 
Family Friday/Stay and Play – 90

th
 Birthday of Queen 

Elizabeth II 
Thank you to those parents and family members who joined 
us for our celebrations today. We hoped you enjoyed our 
crown parade – I’m sure you’ll agree our children all looked 
very regal! Mrs Swift 
 
A cake fit for the Queen 
 

 
 
Throughout the week Mrs Watt and our Y6 children have 
been baking a creating a cake to enter a competition. The 
end result is absolutely wonderful. We have decided to 
raffle the cake – please find attached to this week’s 
newsletter two strips of raffle tickets costing £1 per strip. 
Please return money and half-tickets by Wednesday 15

th
 

June when the raffle will be drawn. All proceeds will go to 
our School Fund.  

 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
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